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Comments: Due to the scale of this proposed project and the controversy among stakeholders, I urge the

National Forest service to fully weigh the potential impacts of eliminating carbon-absorbing organisms across the

proposed acreage against the potential benefits outlined in the public scoping letter. With the urgency of climate

change threatening our future as a species, I believe that it is imperative to prioritize the health and sustainability

of our natural resources over commercial or recreational aspirations. For this reason, I think that a full

Environmental Impact Statement should be completed and released for public review before proceeding.


